
Halloween Break
Pupils will finish on Tuesday 28  of

October for their Halloween Holidays.
School will reopen on Tuesday 4  of

November for the second half of term.
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Upcoming Events
Every Tuesday - Woodwind Tuition

Every Wednesday - Swimming

Every Thursday - P4/5 Robotics at

Strabane Academy

1  - 65  Anniversary Celebrationst th

2  - HCC Drama with P6/7nd

8th  - Eco-Committee Biodiversity Hunt

9  - P6/7 to HCC for Film Workshopth

11  - Enrolment Mass First Communionth

14th - Flu Immunisations

16  - HCC Spanish with P6/7th

18  - Enrolment Mass Confirmationth

28  - Pupils finish for Halloween Breakth

28  - Parent Teacher Meetingsth

29  - Parent Teacher Meetingsth

A reminder too that all classes will finish at
2.15 on Friday afternoons. 

October 2025

Parent - Teacher Meetings
Teachers will meet with parents this month to
discuss how your child is progressing. Bookings
can be made from 10am on Monday 6  of
October by telephoning Mrs. Gallagher on 028
8165 8439. Most meetings will take place on
Wednesday 29  of October (when school is
closed to pupils), however, there will be some
appointments available on the afternoon of
Tuesday 28  too. Mrs O’Donnell will have
appointments on Wednesday 22  as well as the
dates above due to having the largest class. 

th

th

th
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Morning Arrival
Children should arrive between 9 and
9.15am and proceed to the playground.
On wet mornings children should
proceed to their classrooms. A teacher
will be on duty during arrival time each
morning. Breakfast Club is available for
those arriving before 9am at the cost of
£1 per pupil per day. 

Halloween Hooley 
We are delighted to be hosting another
Halloween Disco for our boys and girls.
This disco will take place on Tuesday 28
of October in the Young Farmer’s Hall
from 17.00 until 18.30. Further details will
be issued prior to the big event.

th

Sacramental Preparation
Fr Seán has released the dates for the
Sacraments this year. These have been
shared on Seesaw. There are two
important dates now in October:

First Communion Enrolment Mass
Confirmation Enrolment Mass

The Mass for children due to make their
First Holy Communion will take place on
Saturday 11  of October at 5.30pm in St
Theresa’s Church, Sion Mills.

th

The Mass for children due to make their
Confirmation will take place on Saturday
18  of October at 5.30pm in St Theresa’s
Church, Sion Mills.

th

Please make sure to attend if your child is
receiving these Sacraments this school
year. 

NEWSLETTER

Within our ‘Circle of Learning’ we are: 

Striving Towards Everyone Understanding through a Great Education in a Nurturing Environment.


